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2021 MAYORS CUP TEAM 
 

1. Jordan Brock 
2. Bruce Johnston 

3. Jack Hopkins 
4. Daniel Hopkins 

5. Andrew Hopkins 
6. Todd Baker 

7. Rudy Gonzalez 
8. Casey McPeak 
9. Travis Jumper 

10. Caleb Kubachek 
11. David Sparks 

12. Garrett Hensley 
13. Nathan Pottorff 
14. Jayme Bristow 
15. Adam Keathley 

16. TBD 
17. James Mathis 
18. Bill Lindsey 
19. Barry Davis 
20. Kenny Hall 
21. Jim Balch 

22. Barry Vincent 
23. Afton Brock 
24. Lucy Owen 
25. Pam Evans 

26. Karen Carter 

New Fall/Winter Daily Fee Prices 
 

All Daily Fee Prices Include a Shared Cart.  
Sales Tax not included. 

    WEEKDAY 
 

WEEKEND 
 

    18 HOLES $39 18 HOLES $44 

    9 HOLES $29 9 HOLES $32 

    TWILIGHT 
(AFTER 2:00) $29 

TWILIGHT 
(AFTER 2:00) $29 

 
 

   Senior (65+) Five Round Punch Card $150 

    All prices subject to change without notice. 

    Non-members should book on line at 

www.countryclubofarkansas.com   

 

Fleet Cart Distribution –  

Back to Handing Out Keys in the Golf Shop 

 

COVID 2020 forced us to put the golf shop on shut-
down which led to using paper cart tags for safer cart- 
distribution to registered players.  When COVID 
numbers went down in the spring of 2021 we relaxed 
our program and began handing out keys in the 
Proshop again. By summer of 2021 the spread of the 
COVID Delta variant and the fear of resurgence pushed 
us back to the paper name tags again.  
 
We are pleased to announce that beginning 
immediately we will be returning to handing out keys at 
the Proshop counter and signing responsibility forms – 
like the pre-COVID days. Hopefully COVID numbers will 
continue to fall and no more changes will be required 
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2021 CLUB CHAMPIONSHIP 
 

Men’s Championship Flight 

1st    Andrew Hopkins 
2nd   Jordan Brock 
3rd   Jack Hopkins 
4th    Bruce Johnston 
5th    Garrett Hensley 
6th    James Mathis 
7th    Jayme Bristow 
Rudy Gonzalez 
Casey McPeak 
Matt Gabbard 
Daniel Hopkins 
Reagan Dalby 
 
Men’s Open Flight 

1st    Terry Kirby 
2nd   Bill Lindsey 
3rd   Shawn Wilcox 
4th    David Sparks 
5th    Brady Wilcox 
6th   Doug Berry 
Scott Johnson 
Bradd Worden 
Zach Hahn 
Taylor Crow 
 
Ladies Open Flight 

1st    Pam Evans 
2nd   Karen Carter 
Heather Kirby 
 

Senior Ladies Flight 

1st    Kay Havens 
2nd   Kathy Plaster 
Debbie Gentry 
 
Senior Men’s Flight 

1st    Wayne Johnson 
2nd   Jay Finch 
3rd   Steve Webb 
4th    Bob Morgan 
5th    Kevin Kullander 
Rick Jensen 
Mark Barton 
Michael Garrison 
 

Super Senior Men’s Flight 

1st   John Mayes 
2nd   Van Haywood 
Barry Vincent 

 

 

 

 

 

 
  

  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 Let’s Follow the Cart Rules! 
 

Solo Riders: 
During 2020 most courses allowed players to ride solo in 
carts to reduce the spread of COVID.  It is widely known that 
courses, including ours, have returned to sharing carts.  Free 
single carts are no longer an option. 
Players who wish to ride solo in a cart may do so by “renting” 
an extra cart for $30 plus tax.   We prefer that you notify us 
and pay in advance (before you grab that extra cart), but 
since we do not see or speak with some golfers, especially 
members, before their round we will do our best to try to stay 
on top of it. 

Private Cart Sharing: 
The majority of our private cart owners participate of our Cart 
Sharing Program.  In exchange for waiving the month trail fee 
of $40 private cart owners must invite or allow other golfers to 
ride in their personal cart when doing so eliminates the need 
for a fleet cart.   This practice was not enforced during 2020 
and many cart owners have not returned to the pre-COVID 
program.  To avoid the cart trail fee it is important that you 
begin to do so. 

Park by the Rules: 
Keeping the carts on the paths around the tees and greens is 
an ordinary, respectful thing to do.  It is common practice at 
nearly every course in the country, yet we have players who 
continue to park their cart in the grass next to the tee ground 
and far too close to the greens.    Please do not force us to 
implement this existing policy.  Play and Park by the rules. 
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CALENDER  OF  EVENTS 

 

 

 

MAYORS CUP 

CCA TEAM EVENT 

OCTOBER 16TH AND 17TH 

 

 

 

LGA FLAG TOURNAMENT 

3 Person TEAMS 

OCTOBER 26TH 

 

 

 

The Spooky Scramble 

OCTOBER 31TH  

 

 

 

The Twisted Turkey 

NOVEMBER 20TH  

 

 

 

The Holiday Humbler 

DECEMBER 11TH 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 

 

*All 2021 Credit Books 

Credit and Gift Certificates 

need to be spent by 

December 20th* 
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Advertisements of the Month: 
 


